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EXPLANATION OF TENDER DOCUMENTATION 
 

within the meaning of Section 98 (3) of the Act No 134/2016, on public procurement, as amended 
(hereinafter the “Act”) 

 
 

Name of public contract: 
 

DELIVERY OF STATIONARY CAMERA SYSTEMS AND PROVISION OF RELATED SERVICES 
 

Above-the-threshold public delivery contract,  
open procedure (hereinafter the “Public Contract”) 

 
 

Reference number: VZ_2020_A46 
 

 
ID Question Answer 

1 Tender documentation, Annex No. 1, 
paragraph 2.3 

Based on the explanation issued on 04 May 
2020 under number 10 in the third part of the 
contracting authority's answers to the 
tenderers' questions, the requirement to 
encode the "vehicle type" and "vehicle 
registration number" metadata items has been 
changed to the now required UTF-32 encoding. 
We ask the contracting authority to state 
whether the contracting authority also allows 
the use of commonly used UTF 8 encoding, 
which allows to achieve the same purpose, ie 
the insertion of a delimiter, and the result is a 
more compact result string, and complete the 
relevant specification. 

Yes. 

The contracting authority allows UTF-8 (or UTF-16), 
where the difference is the number of bytes in 
memory that are needed to allocate the character. 
As the participant rightly points out, it is about 
achieving the same purpose. 

 
 
In Prague on 11 May 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Ing. Jan Paroubek 
in charge of the state enterprise 
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